
April 16, 2024 - Notice 
 
During the next few days, you may be receiving a call from a Victim Advocate from the United 
States Attorney’s Office in Washington, DC.  They will be calling to confirm your registration in 
the Department of Justice Victim Notification System (DOJ VNS) for the United States v. Abu 
Agila Mohammed Mas’ud Kheir Al-Marimi (DC-22-cr-392-DLF) (Pan Am 103) and your 
relationship to this case.  If you are not registered in the VNS, please email us at 
USADC.PANAM103@USDOJ.GOV or call 202.252.7045    
 
If you are registered in the DOJ VNS, you may call the  DOJ VNS Call Center at 1-866-365-
4968 (1-866-DOJ-4YOU) and/or visit the VNS Internet site 
at https://www.notify.usdoj.gov/index.jsp at anytime.  Please remember you will need your 
Victim ID# and PIN# to access the VNS Call Center or VNS Internet site. 
 


